
Bolinas-Stinson Resource Recovery Project Update 

 

Site Hours: 

The RRP site is back to normal operations. The hours of operation are 

9:00am to 4:30pm, Monday, Wednesday, Thursday, Friday, and Saturday 

Thank you to the community for your patience while we manage the 

material that was on-site.  

 

Grinder Issues:  

 Thanks to George Krakauer, who convinced CalTrans to issue a 

permit for the large tub grinder to come through the wye project, we 

were finally able to get the large amount of material at the RRP site 

ground.  Thank you George!! 

 

 Currently our staff, with help from Don Murch, is actively turning the 

ground material to facilitate composting. 

 

 The composted material will be available for free for community 

members who would like to pick some up. All additional compost will 

be utilized by our local farmers. 

 

Free Chipping Day: the Marin Wildfire Prevention Authority will be hosting 

their annual green waste drop off day on October 7th. The MWPA provides 

free chipping of green waste material at the Resource Recovery site for fire 

prevention purposes. All community members are encouraged to bring their 

green waste to the site to be chipped for free on the 7th. Notices will go out 

on NextDoor and in the Hearsay. 

 


